
WE NEED YOUR DONATIONS!! 

 

Who: CKGB is a charity group formed by CHS students 
looking to give back to the community. Currently we are 
working closely with a homeless shelter in Elizabeth.  

What: We are organizing donations of NEW SOCKS to 
donate to the shelter. 

Where: We will use the CKGB donation boxes that we 
have in the high school, middle schools, elementary schools, 
and the town pool.  

When: We will pick up all donations right before spring 
break. 

Items Needed: All types of NEW SOCKS are greatly 
appreciated. 
 

 
Thank you for your support!  

 


